HB 1717 -- EXPANSION OF A+ ELIGIBILITY FOR HOME SCHOOL STUDENTS

SPONSOR: McGirl

This bill expands the A+ Schools Program grant awards for tuition
reimbursements to home school students beginning in the 2024-25
school year. To qualify for reimbursement home school students
must meet the specified requirements similar to those of a public
or private school recipient.



